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SPUNYARN       

HARDWAY SAILING CLUB  NEWSLETTER                                          H 

18th Edition June 2019 

On this 75th anniversary of D-Day, we honour all of 

those who stormed the beaches of Normandy to liberate 

Europe from Nazi control. We will never forget the 

bravery of those who fought and the lives that were 

sacrificed in the name of freedom.  

Thank you to everyone who helped with preparing the 

club for this occasion and special thanks to the tea 

makers and cake bakers. With a queue of people as far 

as the road trying to enter the club after the ceremony 

it was standing room only! 

(more pictures on page 2) 
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And the results for the Dinghy Spring Series  

NHC Fast Handicap 

1st Phoenix Oceanis 311 

2nd 

Wicked 

Suzie 

Dehler 34 

3rd Kerry Jeane Sigma 33 

4th Larissa Bavaria 36 

5th Blue Shark Contessa 32 

6th Pink Lime Quartet 

7th Aidos Sadler 29 

8th Cloud 9 H Boat 

NHC Slow Handicap 

1st Samhrada Sadler 32 

2nd Introspectre Intro 22 

3rd Capricho GK24 

4th Jolly Roger 

Hunter Ranger 

265 

5th 

Blood, Sweat 

& Tears 

Squib 

6th Pappatachi Intro 22 

7th Gherkin GK24 

8th  Free Spirit Sun Fast 20 

 Fast Handicap 

1st S Goff Laser 

2nd S Butler Aero 9 

3rd K Bannister Laser Radial 

4th G Jenkins Rooster 8.1 

5th S Jackson Aero 7 

6th A Williams Laser 

7th J Jackson Aero 7 

8th R Lenney RS Vision 

 Slow Handicap 

1st H Moran Topper 5.3 

2nd S Carr Mirror 

3rd J Thorpe Topper 5.3 

4th V Bannister Topper Byte 

5th L Symonds Topper 5.3 

6th C Watts Lym Scow 

7th L Mell Topper Byte 

8th S Boyland RS Fever XL 

9th R Lenney Pico 

Here are the results for the Cruiser Spring Series 
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With very little wind most of us motored over 

early Saturday morning to Bembridge. Thirteen 

boats in total with a ranging age group of four 

to eightysomething (who’s counting!) and a few 

dogs. One boat had enough victuals  to feed the 

5,000 but forgot the burgers! Whilst the kids 

engaged in a variety of activities from crabbing 

& swimming,  the Commodore might have been 

led astray and visited a local hostelry. Four took 

a dinghy shopping trip for BBQ food, only to 

come back and find the dinghy high and dry on 

the mud (call yourselves sailors?), leading to a 

dinghy rescue attempt later in the evening 

mostly fuelled on beer, and of course social 

drinking led to a get together for the evening 

BBQ. 

Sunday dawned with plenty of wind to help us 

all on our way home. 

Thanks to everyone who helped to make it a 

great rally, especially Beverley and Steve who 

organized everything. 

Please note: When representing the club, flag 

etiquette is paramount!! (see pic above). 

Apparently it was a test to see how observant 

we all are… we passed!! 
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Sat 22nd June   1100 start  

More details and race instructions will be displayed on the club website. 

Please regularly check the club noticeboard, website & Facebook page. 

CRUISER RACE 
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HARDWAY 100  
DINGHY RACE 

SUNDAY 30TH JUNE  1100 HRS START 

£100 WORTH OF PRIZES 
(see club noticeboard nearer the time for further details!) 
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TIME  AT THE BAR  
is exactly that! 

Please respect our bar staff by returning empty glasses 
to the bar & enabling them to finish on time. 

CRUISER 
LIFT  
19/20 

CLOSING DATE FOR 

APPLICATIONS 

SUN 30TH JUNE 2019 
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Tickets now on sale behind the bar for real 

chip shop food orders.                                       

All food orders must be pre-ordered and 

paid for at the time of ordering.                                                

No further food orders can be taken after 

Thursday 27th June 

The food orders are being delivered at 

approximately 8:30pm.  

Gluten free varieties are available by 

request: 

* Skinless Fish & chips. £5 

* Sausage & chips. £5 

* Fishcake & chips. £5 

If you have any dietary needs, please talk 

to Tor (social committee) or email 

social@hardwaysailingclub.co.uk  
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 The club is going to introduce a new 

electronic membership form which has 

been designed and trialed amongst the 

committee members, to iron out any 

problems.  

We  would now like to invite 20-30 

people to email the HSC webmaster for 

further trials and instruction.                                                                  

Mike Mason                                                                               

webmaster@hardwaysailingclub.co.uk 

Thank you in advance! 
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